Memorandum

Date:

August 4, 2012

To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor McElyea, Commissioner Castro, Commissioner Duke, and Commissioner Grace

From:
Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Florida Boating Improvement Program (FBIP) Grant Application for the Dania Beach Marina Project Phase II

________________________________________________________________________

The City of Dania Beach is seeking additional grant funds in the amount of $743,590.00 from the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission for the Phase II construction of the Dania Beach Marina.  The application has been submitted to the FWC and will require a resolution of the City Commission before it is deemed complete.
The grant application is seeking funding for areas of the marina project where grant funding is needed.  Those areas include: demolition, seawall construction, and hardscape improvements such as walkway construction and lighting.  
This is one of three grant sources that can fund the rebuilding of the City Marina.  Funding has been secured from Broward County and an application is pending from the Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND).  If all Phase II grants are awarded, there will be approximately $4.5million in funding.

